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Hello! 

I am writing in support of HB 5506. I am aware that many children in Oregon have 

been denied access to appropriate hearing technology such as hearing aids and 

cochlear implants due to insurance loopholes. Please pass HB 2994 to help ensure 

that all Oregon children receive the appropriate hearing technology that they need, 

and that clinics are reimbursed appropriately for the services they provide.  


